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September 6,

Clayton R. Mitchell
Revolution Energy LLC
2 Washington Street, Suite 206
Dover, NH 03820

Re: DE 12-244, Exeter Wastewater Treatment Plant Eligibility Request for Class II
Renewable Energy Certificates (RECs) Generated by the 50 kW Photovoltaic Array at
13 Newfields Road, Exeter, NH 03833, Pursuant to RSA 362-F.

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

On July 31, 2012, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission)
received an application from Revolution Energy requesting Class IT REC certification of
the photovoltaic array at the Exeter Wastewater Treatment Plant, as a renewable energy
source pursuant to RSA 362-F, New Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law.

Pursuant to 2505.08 a customer-sited source with a capacity of 100 kilowatts or
less shall demonstrate its eligibility to acquire certificates by submitting an application
under this section. Puc 2505.08 (b)(5) states that the application shall include a complete
list of the equipment used at the facility, including the meter and, if applicable, the
inverter. The information provided in the application includes equipment pamphlets for
panels, an inverter, and a meter, but this does not suffice for a list. The list typically
states the number of panels used in the installation and each panel’s output which
provides the Commission with verification of the output. In order to finish review of
your application and recommend approval, it is imperative that the Commission receive a
complete list of the equipment used.

Submission of the above modification and verification must be received by the
Commission to complete your application. Until such time, it cannot be processed. If the
requested information and documentation are not provided within ten business days of
the date of this letter, your application will be denied without prejudice. Please refer to
docket number DE 12-244 in all future correspondence with the Commission.
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Your response should include an original and six copies sent to the attention of
the Commission’s Executive Director:

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 0330 1-2429
executive.director@puc.nh.gov

Please also send an electronic copy via email to barbara.bernstein(~puc.nh.gov. Should
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My direct line is 603-271-
6011. 1 look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Analyst

Cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney
Bob Lambert, Project Associate


